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Comments: I strongly oppose an alpine slide or mountain coaster in the sandia mountains, even within the ski

area. I believe this would be highly detrimental to local wildlife, Sandia mountain culture, and the environment. I

regularly hike in the mountains including within the ski area boundary. Wildlife is abundant in this area including

turkey, bear, and deer. These mountains are not the place for such an entertainment venue. These mountains

are small and the ecosystem is fragile. There is already a strain with the amount of weekend visitors,

motorcycles, hikers, mountain bikers, etc. I do not believe this is a positive addition to the mountain. I would be

deeply saddened by the construction. I believe this would bring a large number of people and subsequent litter

and trash which would overwhelm the home of the local animals as well as ruin the mountain for other recreation

including hikers and those weekly nature with the peace and quiet it affords. A coaster would destroy the nature

of the mountains and I would like to see them kept wild. Thank you.


